
 

 
 
10th November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Friends Of Bywell Christmas Present Shop 
 
Last year we ran a Christmas Shop for the children to buy gifts for their family. This 
was a great success enjoyed by all, which we are hoping to replicate this year. The 
shop will be open in school hours on the 5th & 7th December 2023. Your child’s year 
group will visit the shop on the date below. 
 
Year 4 and year 6 will visit the shop on Tuesday 5th December 
Year 3 and year 5 will visit the shop on Thursday 7th December 
 
To make gifts available for the whole school your child is welcome to bring in a 
maximum of £2.50 to purchase their special Christmas gifts. There will be a variety of 
items ranging from 50p up to £1.50.  We are confident every child will be able to 
purchase at least one item. The children will wrap and label their presents in school to 
bring home and hide for Christmas Day. 
 
As this is also a fund-raising activity, we would be very grateful for any donations of 
the following unused/unopened items for the Christmas Shop: 
 

 
 
 
Please send your donated items into school and hand them to the class teacher. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Friends of Bywell 

 Shower gel   Bubble bath   Candles  
 Socks    Mugs    Gloves 
 Coasters   Calendars   Notepads 
 Fidget items   Preserves   Small boxes of chocolates 
 Selection boxes  Hand cream   Lip balm 
 Fancy stationary  Kids Books   Handkerchiefs 
 Keyrings   Photo frames   Craft sets 
 Any kind of smellies  Hats    Make Up 


